
1

From:
Sent: Wednesday, 4 August 2021 4:02 PM
To: Stalking (DJCS)
Subject: Submission regarding the Stalking Law Review

My message is short and for the benefit of my six granddaughters. 
 
It is crucial that clear, precise, and comprehensive (cyber-stalking, workplace-stalking etc) guidance is 
given to Victoria Police in order to deter, or more importantly prevent this abhorrent behaviour becoming 
commonplace in our society. 
 
 

 
 

 
Please keep my name confidential. 




